
                      

On Thursday 23rd May, you’re invited to 

A party 

at the Shakespeare Institute, Church Street, 

Stratford-upon-Avon 

to celebrate  

BATOD Midland 

and 

a recent collaboration between the Shakespeare Institute  

and the Royal Shakespeare Company Education giving  

deaf children and young people greater access to Shakespeare. 

 

Programme for the evening:  

16.30: Welcome and refreshments  

17.00: Midlands BATOD presentation and AGM 

RSC Education and Shakespeare Institute presentation:  

‘Deaf children and access to Shakespeare’ 

18.15-18.45: Wine and buffet 

18.45: Walk to Royal Shakespeare Theatre 

19.15: Performance of ‘As You Like It’ (optional) 

 

Please complete the booking form to confirm attendance and for the chance of a free ticket to ‘As 

you like it’. (Tickets are limited to one per applicant and allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ 

basis.) RSVP 30th April 

With thanks for the kind cooperation of RSC Education  

and the Shakespeare Institute 


